
 

14.06.2024 

Keyboard Club 

Keyboard Club with Mr Evans 
got off to a great start this 
week! It was lovely to see so 
many of you sign up. 

Mr Evans was very impressed by 
how quick you all picked it up. 

We are super excited to see 
what you learn as the weeks go 
on. 

Well Done Everyone! 

Boys Football 

On Tuesday our Boys Football 
Team played their first match 
against The Grange Academy.  

We would like to say a HUGE 
well done to all of them! 

We won 9-4 and couldn't of 
been prouder of the effort from 
every single one of the boys. 

We are looking forward to our 
next match in a few weeks 
against Halton Lodge. 

Come on boys!! 



Has the COVID-19 pandemic affected how active your child is?  

Are you concerned about their sugar intake but unsure where to start?  

Lockdown significantly impacted young people's activity levels. Using children’s 
perspectives, we will share why they struggle to stay active and what you can do 
as a family to support them. We also explore the science behind sugar and its    
effects on the body. This workshop will help you understand why children struggle 
with physical activity and provide you with the confidence to get them moving 
again. 

 

Join us online on Monday 17th June at 6:00pm for our 45-minute workshop. This 
workshop is designed for parents and carers but children and young people are 
welcome to listen too.  

Book your place through: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/849305905827?
aff=oddtdtcreator to receive the TEAMS link.  

 

If you have any trouble booking a place online, please email HIT@halton.gov.uk  

REMINDER our Sports Day is on Wednesday 19th June, this will be whole 
school from 9:30am until 11:30am.  
 
We are asking for children to come into school wearing their PE shorts with a                
T-Shirt of their house colour, the colours are: 
 
The Brindley House - Green 
Halton Castle House - Blue 
Silver Jubilee House - Red 
Catalyst House - Yellow 
 
If your child does not have a T-Shirt that is the same colour as their house please 
just send them into school wearing a plain white T-Shirt. 
 
We hope to see as many of you there as possible and fingers crossed it stays dry. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/849305905827?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/849305905827?aff=oddtdtcreator
mailto:HIT@halton.gov.uk


Congratulations to our Stars of 
the Week this week who are... 

EYFS / Year 1    Larissa 

Year 2        Jaxon 

Year 3/4          Amelia L  

Year 4/5      Kopikan  

Year 6       Martha 

Class 8              Robert  



Our other awards this week… 

Super Diners: 

Viktor 

Martha 

Oscar H 

Attendance 
Award: 

EYFS: 98.9% 

Year 1: 97.5% 

Year 2: 98.9% 

Year 3: 96.9% 

Year 4: 96.4% 

Year 5: 97.5% 

Year 6: 93.0% 

Class 8: 91.1% 

House Points: 

The Catalyst 

Line up Champions: 

Year 6 

DOJO Winners: 

River 

Joseph 

Thea Sa 

Isla K 

Isla N 

Kayden 

Golden Smiley                
Winner: 

Luke 



Dates for your Diary 

                      June 2024 

17th June  Sports Week 

17th June Sports for Schools Event  

18th June EYFS / Year 1 Class Trip - Martin Mere 

19th June Sports Day Whole School 9-30am - 11:30am - House Colours 

24th June Water Safety Assembly  

                      July 2024 

1st July Year 6 Transition Day at High School 

1st July Year 4/5 Class Trip - Anderton Boat Lift 

2nd July  Year 6 Transition Day at High School 

9th July Year 3/4 & 6 Class Trip– Catalyst Science Discovery Centre 

9th July Y4/5 4 children G&T Day at The Heath School 

11th July Race for Life 

12th July Summer Fair 1:30pm - 3:30pm 

17th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

17th July Super Diners 

18th July  Year 6 Leavers Prom 

19th July School Closes for Summer  


